
 

 

 

Executive Principal: Mr C Dillon   Headteacher: Mr M Shipman 

19th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
As you are aware, the government have made the difficult decision to close the school site. 
 
Please find enclosed details of support services available if needed. 
 
Student work packs and resources are available online at https://www.sheffieldsprings-
academy.org/learning-from-home  
 
Your sincerely 
 

 
 
Mark Shipman 
Headteacher 
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